From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Comments on Re-determination of the Application (“A303 Stonehenge Scheme”)
Date: 27 September 2022 20:32:22

Dear Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP,

Having looked at the "Final Report on the joint World Heritage Centre / ICOMOS / ICCROM
Advisory Mission to Stonehenge, Avebury and Associated Sites", | agree with the findings that
the current proposed scheme of a tunnel does not sufficient protect the Stonehenge World
Heritage Site (WHS).

The mimimum solution proposed is to further extend the western end of the tunnel to protect
the Outstanding Universal Value of the WHS.

Should the Transport Secretary intend to proceed with the scheme, | trust that it will be subject
of another formal public Examination so that all of the new information submitted by National
Highways and others since 2020 may be fully and openly discussed, and taken into account
and advised upon by the Government’s independent Planning Inspectorate

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Lumb






